
Food Bank Clothing Drive 

Thinking about “Spring Cleaning” your closet? Tired of those clothes that are in “excellent” condition, 

but you are just are not wearing? If so, please set them aside for the Foodbank clothing drive. We are 

collecting clothes, shoes, boots in excellent condition to be distributed to the food bank clients during 

the Saturday, March 17th Hope Mobile Foodbank distribution. The clothes should be clean and in 

excellent condition, preferably wearable for the winter and spring seasons. Please put all donations in 

the 1st classroom of Faith Hall. The deadline for all donations is March 14th. 

Any clothes not distributed on March 17th, will be donated to a local charity. We are also in need of 

volunteers to help with the organization and distribution of the clothing. Please contact Joanna 

Campbell or Karen Johnson. THANK YOU! 


